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The Trustees of ECHO 

invite you to this year’s 

Online
Annual General Meeting
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Share in our successes and help us plan for the future

Thursday 3rd December 2020 

at 10.30 – 12.00pm
All our activities will join in. Anyone who is not at an ECHO activity that day will need to fill in the form to tell us their email address. We can then send them a link to get into the meeting.

Please let us know if you will be joining us by 13th November 2020
ECHO 

40 West Street                                                        

Leominster HR6 8ES                           Email: echo.info@echoherefordshire.co.uk 

Telephone: 01568 620307                Website: www.echoherefordshire.org.uk
